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Now for a public service announcement. Yesterday I received a mass-mailer from the EPA asking
for help publicizing a sustainability competition. Since this is a topic that's very important to me, I
thought I would publish it here. The competition is open to graduate and undergraduate students,
and the deadline to apply is December 21st, which is also my birthday. :-)

The P3 Award: People, Prosperity and the Planet A Student Design Competition for Sustainability
- Apply by December 21, 2006.

Got an innovative solution that protects the environment while growing the economy? The U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is sponsoring an exciting environmental design contest
for undergraduate and graduate students - The P3 Award. Through this national design
competition, students and their faculty advisors submit cutting-edge, sustainable solutions to
environmental challenges and compete for $10,000 to develop their designs. Winners from the
first phase of the competition advance to the National Sustainable Design Expo in Washington,
DC, in the spring of 2008 where they compete for the chance to win up to $75,000 in funding to
move their designs to the marketplace or implement them in the field.

Last year, 42 teams were awarded grants, including a team from Oberlin College that designed
and tested a low-cost system for observing and interpreting energy and water consumption for
individual dorms and college campuses. The project led to the creation of Lucid Design Group, a
small business that designs and implements data acquisition and display systems for the green
building industry. You can see all the grant winners' designs and ideas at www.epa.gov/P3.

"P3" stands for People, Prosperity and the Planet. EPA and its partners launched the P3 Award in
2003 to promote innovative thinking for moving the world toward sustainability. Participating
college students gain new skills and knowledge as they research, develop, design and implement
scientific and technical solutions to environmental challenges.

Teams of undergraduate and/or graduate students at institutions of higher education located in
the U.S. are eligible to apply. But time is running out! This year's P3 competition closes on
December 21, 2006.

Learn more by visiting www.epa.gov/P3. Assemble your team and apply today!
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